
 
 

   

 

 
March 22, 2021 
 
 
RE: Roy Cullen LEED ID+C v4 Project #1000128095 
       MRc1 Long-Term Commitment 
 
 
To Green Business Certification, Inc. (GBCI):  
 
University of Houston commits to occupying its renovated Roy G. Cullen building for at least another ten 
years. This commitment will start upon certification acceptance and will continue indefinitely. 
 
University of Houston was established in 1927. We do not envision relocating our flagship campus from 
its central location in Houston or demolishing the Roy G. Cullen building. The Cullen building was the 
second building completed on campus and as such it is part of our historic core. 
 
In summary, we expect the University to remain in its current location, thereby conserving resources and 
reducing environmental harm from materials manufacturing and transport associated with relocation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christa Rieck 
Executive Director, Facilities Planning  
University of Houston 
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